
EASP PROMISE = NO BORED KIDS 

Do you need childcare during 

winter break?  Eagle Care is a 

licensed daycare ran by the 

School District of Mauston and 

will be open 12/27-12/31 from 

6:45am-5:45pm.  To enroll 

please call Stephany Georgeson 

at 608-350-9058.  

 

Hello EASP Families, 

I hope you all had a Happy Thanksgiving! Winter has sure snuck up on us this week! Brr! December can be a 

busy month for many and we ask that families continue to communicate with us when your child/children will 

not be in attendance at EASP. Safety is our number one concern and we want to make sure all students get 

to where they need to be. 

This year we will be having a holiday party for EASP! Students will be able to frost cookies, play winter 

themed games, and watch a festive movie in the gym! We will be having a party at West Side and Grayside 

on Friday, December 17th.  Please try to have your child/children attend on the 17th, so we can all have a 

jolly time! 

As always please don’t hesitate to reach out to me with any questions or concerns!   

Thank you, 

Stephany Georgeson 

Out of School Time Coordinator 

EASP Phone Numbers 

West Side Pickup  

608-350-8152 

Grayside/LSE Pickup  

608-350-8215 

Stephany Georgeson 

EASP Coordinator 

608-350-9058 

ATTENDANCE  ANNOUNCEMENT! 

Eagle After School Program is funded 

through a grant.  The grant requires regular 

attendance to guarantee program funding.   

Please plan on attending 4 or more days a 

week. 

December EASP Closure Dates 

12/23 & 12/24 

12/27-12/31 
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